Farewell to our P7 pupils - 18.06.21

Dear Parents,

Today we say farewell to our P7 class 2020-21. On behalf of all the staff of St.
Joseph and St. James’s P.S. we wish our P7 pupils all good wishes for the future, as
they embark on the next phase of their academic journey.

They have been a truly wonderful class of children and it has been an absolute
pleasure to have witnessed them grow from their P1 year to now in P7.

Our end of year news update will be issued to you all on Wednesday 23.6.21.

Yours in continued partnership.

C. Wadsworth and Staff of St. Joseph and St. James’s P.S



